Dear Senators

The idea that the Intervention should be extended in the Northern Territory or anywhere is the stupidest Idea that this
and the previous two governments have come up with in my nearly 50 year involvement in Indigenous affairs

The Intervention is was and will ever be racist and demeaning.

Only white racist ideologues could come up with the idea that the Intervention would "assist" the Aboriginal community.

Yours sincerely
Dr John Tomlinson





